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REPEL(R)

INSECT REPELLENT

Net Wt. 170 grams (6 oz.)

SPORTSMEN UNSCENTED FORMULA(R)

Protects 4 to 6 hours

Effective against mosquitoes, biting flies, chiggers,
ticks and gnats

GUARANTEE

N, N-Diethyl-m-toluamïde................38.00%
Other isomers............................2.00%

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC

DANGER

             EXTREMELY            
             FLAMMABLE            

                EXPLOSIVE               

EPA Est. No. 3657-WI-2

Reg. No. 18148 P.C.P. ACT

Manufactured for:
WPC Brands, Inc.,
Jackson, WI 53037

Www.wpcbrands.com   1-800-558-6614
Made in U.S.A.



DIRECTIONS
Hold container 15 to 20 centimeters from skin or clothing and
spray with a slow sweeping motion.  Do not spray in enclosed
areas.  To apply to face, spray palm of hand and spread on
face and neck.  Do not spray directly on face.  DO NOT APPLY
TO EYES AND MOUTH.  Do not apply to hands of young children. 
Use just enough repellent to cover exposed skin and clothing.
 Do not use under clothing.  Avoid overexposure.  Frequent
reapplication and saturation is unnecessary for effectiveness.
 After returning indoors, wash treated skin with soap and
water.  Wash treated clothing.

WORKS ON CLOTHING TOO:  Spray shirts, socks, and hats.  For
ticks and chiggers, spray pant cuffs, socks and around
openings in outer clothing.  Do not apply to synthetic
fabrics.  Will not damage cotton or wool.  MAY DAMAGE
FURNITURE FINISHES, PLASTICS, PAINTED SURFACES, AND WATCH
CRYSTALS.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  DO NOT USE ON
INFANTS OR TODDLERS.  Harmful if swallowed.  Do not apply to
eyes and lips.  Use of this product may cause skin reactions
in rare cases.  If you suspect that you or your child is
reacting to this product, wash treated skin and call your
local Poison Control Center.  Do not apply to severely
sunburned or otherwise damaged skin.  Contents under pressure.
 Keep away from heat, sparks and open flames.  Do not puncture
or incinerate containers.  Exposure to temperatures above 50°C
may cause bursting.

FIRST AID:  If in eyes, flush with plenty of water.  If
irritation persists, get medical attention.  If swallowed,
contact a Poison Control Center.

DISPOSAL:  Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap container and
put in trash collection.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not



provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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